Dear City Council Speaker Christine Quinn:

Only YOU can protect our neighborhood.

PLEASE vote NO on the proposed Hudson **Square Rezoning UNLESS the City keeps its** promise to landmark the South Village.

Sincerely,

Andrew Berman

Executive Director, Greenwich VIIIage Society For Historic Preservation

Simeon Bankoff

Executive Director, Historic Districts Council

Howard Negrin

Washington Place Block Association

Chair, Committee to Preserve Our Neighborhood

Richard Blodgett

President, Charlton Street Block Association

Democratic State Committeemember, 66th A.D.

Judith Callet

Former Resident Chair. Bleecker Area Merchants and Residents Association

Jeanne Wilcke

President, Downtown Independent Democrats*, Former Chair, Community Board #2 Zoning Committee

Katy Bordonaro and Zack Winestine

Co-Chairs, Greenwich Village Community Task Force

Former Chair, Community Board #2 Zoning Committee

President, Perry Street Block Association

Silvia Beam

Van Dam Street Block Association

Community Board #2 member and former Resident Chair, Bleecker Area Merchants and Residents Association

Bob Trentivon

Chelsea Waterside Park Association*

Tobi Bergman

Chair, Community Board #2 Land Use Committee

Margaret Halsey Gardiner

Executive Director, Merchant's House Museum

Micki McGee

South Village Neighbors

Lesley Doyel

Co-Chair, Save Chelsea

Martin Tessler & Terri Cude

Co-Chairs, Community Action Alliance on NYU 2031

Constance Dondore

Coordinator, 15 Washington Place Tenants Committee

Mary Ann Arisman

Co-Chair, St. Luke's Place Block Association

*For Identification Purposes Only

The City Council will vote soon on a developer-requested rezoning of Hudson Square, which will greatly increase development pressure on the adjacent, low-rise, historic South Village.

More than four years ago, the City promised to consider the entire South Village for landmark designation. It has not, and as a result more and more buildings are being demolished, with towers up to 18 stories planned in their place. Demolitions have increased in anticipation of a possible rezoning. If the rezoning passes without landmark protections for the South Village, this neighborhood will suffer irreversible damage.

The rezoning must be approved by the City Council. Speaker Quinn has the power to tell the City that she will not approve it unless long-promised landmark protections are granted to the South Village.

> Call Speaker Quinn at (212) 564-7757 or e-mail speakerquinn@council.nyc.ny.us

For more information, go to gvshp.org/southvillage

Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation • www.gvshp.org • 232 East 11th Street, NY, NY 10003 • (212) 475-9585